


Seedlings  Arlo for a fantastic first swimming session  
Acorns Alfie for settling well into Acorns class and for showing us your beautiful  

   smile  
Blossoms Ava Grace for playing appropriately with the hospital toys 
Twigs Grace for building great towers and knocking them down!  
Saplings  Elizabeth for becoming more confident this half term 
Buds Phoenix for using more words both in school and at home to communicate 
Branches   Leon for 100% effort in all lessons 
Roots Jack for great interaction with a friend in the water tray  
Boughs  Frank for growing in water confidence in the pool 
Trunks  Harry for showing confidence when swimming this week.   
Catkins Asher for super independent writing and spontaneous conversation    
Oak Leaves      Lydia for brilliant phonics this week, Lydia is working hard on her blending 
Oak Trees Luca for showing enjoyment when sharing books in the Reading Garden  

                 Olivia’s Outstanding Award
Leo for clear vocalisations and singing during your hello session. Your smile brightens the 

room! 

Hi, my name is Gail Blunt and I'm the new Chair of Governors for Hob Moor Oaks. I've 

been a governor for two years and my son is in Year 4 at HMO. I'm looking forward to 

working with Olivia over the coming year and getting to know staff and parents. I can be 

contacted by email at admin.hmo@ebor.academy.  


